
SECOND SUNDAY OF LENT ~ Year A 
Diocesan Theme “Welcome one another, therefore, just as Christ has welcomed you, 

 For the glory of God.” (Romans 15:7) 
Mission Statement: “LOVE GOD. LOVE OTHERS. MAKE DISCIPLES” 

 
 
 
 
Saturday, March 15th      

4:30 pm For the repose of the soul of Rita 
Hendriks by Tom and Carol Egan 

Sunday, March 16th              
9:00 am For the repose of the soul of Breanna 
Ubbink by the LaPierre Family 
10:45 am For the repose of the soul of Lillian and 
Bill Roehrig by Alex Kiskis 

Tuesday, March 18th   

7:00 pm  
Wednesday, March 19th St. Thomas 

9:00 am  
Thursday, March 20th   

9:00 am  
Friday, March 21st     

9:00 am For the repose of the soul of Phil and 
Rita Bourassa by the James Family 

Saturday, March 22nd       
4:30 pm For the repose of the soul of Cathy 
Dorval’s sister in law by the Mother Teresa 
Catholic School Social Committee 

Sunday, March 23rd    
9:00 am For the repose of the soul of Fr. Andre 
Vincelette by Tom and Carol Egan 
10:45 am For the intentions of the Parishioners 
by the Pastor 

 
~ IN OUR PRAYERS ~ 

For the sick among our families and friends especially: 
Elta Mullins, Annette Cyr, Ken Woods, Linda Peppler, 

Megan Shane, Ryan Beaudette, Matthew Holmes, Isaac 
Berkers, Yvette Barretto Duval, Gisele Langevin, Patrick 

Egan, Trish Mcnulty, Margret Robertson, Helene 
MacDonald, Ashley Egan, Ken Poirer and Justin 

McKenna 
~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~ 

 
YOUR OFFERINGS FOR 
March 9, 2014 =$2716.00 

Thank you for your generosity & support 
~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~ 

THIS WEEK AT OUR LADY’S 
Tuesday, March 18th ~ Adult Choir Practice 7:30 
Holy Hour with Benediction 6:00 pm  
~ RCIA 6:30-9:30 pm ~ Men of the Eucharist  
prayer Mtg Hall 7:40 pm 
Wednesday, March 19th~ Edge Group Hall 6:30 pm  
Thursday, March 20th~ PPC Meeting Hall 7:30 pm 
Friday, March 21st~ Stations of Cross 7:00 pm 
Saturday, March 22nd ~Men’s Breakfast Prayer Group 
8:30am 
 

NEXT WEEK AT OUR LADY’S 
Tuesday, March 25th ~ Adult Choir Practice 7:30 
Holy Hour with Benediction 6:00 pm  
~ RCIA 6:30-9:30 pm  
Wednesday, March 26th~ Edge Group Hall 6:30 pm  
Friday, March 28th~ Stations of Cross 7:00 pm 
 

 
 

STATIONS OF THE CROSS 
Fridays                                                         7:00 pm 

March 14 – Led by the CWL  

March 21 – Led by The Youth group [EDGE] 

March 28 – Led by The Parish Mission Team 

April 4 Cancelled  

April 11 – Led by the K of C.  

 

2013 Tax Receipts ~ For those who have not picked 

up your tax receipts they are located in the foyer. 

Please help the Parish save postal fees by picking 

them up in person. 
 
AUTOMATIC WITHDRAWAL: Make you life easier in 
2014 by signing up to make your donations through 
automatic withdrawal. Please call or email the parish for 
more info or to set up this worry free method of giving to 
your parish. 



March 16, 2014 
 

ARE YOU NEW TO OUR LADY PARISH? 
WELCOME! If you have not yet registered, please complete a registration form found in the foyer or in the office. 

You may bring the completed form to the office or drop it in the collection basket. 

 
A MESSAGE FROM THE CATHOLIC WOMENS LEAGUE 
Applications are now available to any graduating grade 12 
student of our parish for the annual CWL Student Bursary 
Award of $300.00.   Please contact Mary Payment, Bursary 
Award Committee Chairperson at 613-822-1170 for more 
information or to obtain an application.  The deadline for 
completed applications is April 30, 2014.  
 
CATHOLIC WOMEN’S LEAGUE Throughout 2014 the 
CWL will be involved in a Diocesan Social Justice project. 
From March 16 until April 6th we will be collecting baby 
items for St. Joseph’s Women’s Centre. Baskets will be 
available in the foyer and at the back of the Church for 
anyone who wished to donate. 
 

URGENT APPEAL: We have received an urgent 
appeal from several priests in various parts of 
Africa, priests who live and work in areas where 
they either receive either no monthly stipend or a 
very small amount. If you would consider helping 
them out by buying razors, they would be so 
grateful. However, please avoid buying dollar-store 
razors unless they are Bic razors! Also, the Oblates 
in Madagascar are in desperate need of as many 
bottles of Tylenol Extra-strength as possible. In the 
last year, they have been subject to one devastating 
virus after another. Currently, half of the Oblate 
seminarians are sick. If you would like to help, 
please drop your razors and medication off in the 
parish office. The priest in charge of the sick 
seminarians requests that we send tablets with an 
expiry date in late 2014 or later.  If you would like 
to help in other ways, please e-mail Teresa at 
terryannkeogh@gmail.com or telephone  705-997 -
2274. Thank you so much. 
 

A NOTE OF APPRECIATION TO OUR ADVERTISERS The 
publication of our parish bulletin is made possible by the 
financial support of our advertisers. All parishioners are 

encouraged to continue to patronize our advertisers. 
 
 
 
 
 

 
THE KNIGHTS OF COLUMBUS will be serving 
breakfast this Sunday, March 16th after both 
Masses downstairs in the church hall. In addition to 
our traditional breakfast, our menu will include 
delicious omlettes and best ever homemade waffles 
topped with fresh whipped cream. The cost is $7 for adults, 
$4 for children, or $24 for families. Come and enjoy 
good food and fellowship. 
 
SPIRITUAL LIBRARY The Church offers a vibrant library 
packed with books, CD’s and DVDs for children and adults. 
The library is located downstairs in the Church hall. You are 
welcome to come and browse and borrow whatever 
interests you. It is self-serve with posted instructions, so 
simply sign out and return. DVD’s such as “The Bible” 
and “The Passion of Christ” are available along with books 
on a wide range of topics on Parenting, Marriage, Grief, 
Biographies, etc......just to name a few. Come check it out! 
 
ST. MARGARET MARY PARISH in Cumberland is 
presenting 2 showings of the movie on the Mother of 
Christ, Mary of Nazareth.   These showings will be held on 
May 10th, and May 17th.  Both will be held at 9:00 am. 
They will be shown at the Landmark Cinemas at 3752 Innes 
Road, formerly the Empire cinema.  Ticket prices are 
$12.00 for adults and seniors 60 and over and students are 
$10.00.  All net proceeds will go to the needy in our church, 
our community and of the world.  Tickets cannot be 
purchased at the theatre.  For tickets please call 613 841-
0646.  
 
JOB OPPORTUNITY - SUPPORT WORKER FOR JUSTIN 
MCKENNA: Monday to Saturday (varied daytime work 
hours) providing 1-1 support to Justin continually 
supporting his functional independence and safety. Hours 
can be flexible. Job sharing is preferred. Valid driver's 
licence with access to a vehicle is required. For further 
details go to Justin's website at www.thebrainmatters.ca. 
Please submit your resume to Suzanne & Gerry 
McKenna: suznmckenna@gmail.com. 
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